
Dorothy Lindsey 
1430 Mananna Road 

Pasadena, California 9 1 105 
(323) 256-4972 

dorlindm ~acbell.net 

December 8,2006 

Councilmember Steve Madison 
City of Pasadena 
P.O. Box 7115 
Pasadena, California 9 1109-7215 

Dear Steve; 

Due to increased family responsibilities I find that I am no longer able to continue to serve 
as the District Six Code Enforcement Commissioner and must resign. 

The one week a month that I spend in Sacramento with my granddaughter has begun i;o 
interfere with the Code Commission meetings, which are held on the first Thwsday of each 
month. That conflict, along with some recent health issues, makes it almost impossible for 
me to attend the monthly meetings of the Commission. 

I have very much enjoyed serving on the Code Enforcement Commission and have 
particularly enjoyed getting to know the staff. I would like to commend Code Compliance 
Managers Michael King and Jon Pollard for serving the City with their hard work and  heir 
dedication to the residents of Pasadena. 

Sincerely, 

Dorothy R Lindsey 


